[image: image1.png]From: Hill, Catherine <CHill@Augustatiealth.com>
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 9:51 AM

To: Nesselrodt, Carolynn <CNesselrodt@AugustaHealth.com>
Subject: Clinical Ladder Note

Good Morning,

This note is to confirm that Carolynn Nesselrodt completed lab draws for the Food Farmacy program on April 20, 2022 from 4-6 pm as well as July 12", 2022 from 4-
5 pm.

Thank you,
Catherine

Catherine Hill, BS, CHES A
Health Educator Augusta
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